COPY.
Tlopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd May, 1934,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaimtyon that in Jamuary last
the Society's sSurveyor at Rio de Janeiro recommended that
permanent repairs should be effeoted to the deck plating
of the steamer "PARDO" on her return to the U.X. l

rhé sociéty‘s Surveyors at Liverpool now
report that the vessel has been examined with a view
to an interim certificate being issued to enable the
vessel to proceed to a port in Italy with a2 czmge of
¢oal to be broken up.

In the ciroumstances I shall be glad if yon
will give the case attention and advise me immediately
the work of demolition is commenced.

I am, Dear ﬂira,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

Clerk to the
3 GENQ: , Classification Committee.
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